
From: Adams, Marcia S.
To: McWhorter, Laurence S. <McWhorter_LaurenceS@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Burgis, David <Burgis_David@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 7/14/2000 5:13:25 PM
Subject: RE: Gov's email re Ladson

We have completed a preliminary draft for your review on Monday.  Jimmy will finish the Project Phoenix update by 
Monday afternoon.

Thanks,
Marcia

-----Original Message-----
From:        McWhorter, Laurence S.
Sent:        Friday, July 14, 2000 4:40 PM
To:        Burgis, David; Adams, Marcia S.
Cc:        Lewis, Paul V.; Doerring, Lora Lee; Gaulden, Sidney L.
Subject:        Gov's email re Ladson

David:  We responded to the Governor's question concerning Ladson and told him that we'd update the 6/15 Myrtle 
Beach report.  It is very important that we quickly catalogue our efforts to improve DMV service.  More is better than 
less, including status update of Phoenix and work with insurance industry.  Sid can help.  He can also help with similar 
for legislators.

Thanks.
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